
City of Pattison 
P.O. Box 223 

Pattison, TX 77466 
281-934-3715 

Website:  pattison.texas.gov 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum by the City Council:  December 7, 2019 
 
Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the City Council of the City of Pattison may 
be present at the City of Pattison Clean Up of Morton and Durkin Roads scheduled for 
Saturday, December 7 from 7:30 AM to 12:00 PM.  There will be no deliberation and no 
action will be taken by the City Council during the Clean Up of Morton and Durkin Roads. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christa M. Molloy    
Christa M. Molloy, City Secretary 
 
 
 
I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum for 
the City Council for the City of Pattison, Texas was posted on December 5, 2019 9:00 p.m. in 
a place convenient and readily accessible at all times to the general public, and the City’s 
website, www.pattison.texas.gov, in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government Code. 
 
 
 


